COUNDON
COURT

To whom it may concern,

We are consulting in line with the statutory obligation that a consultation is carried out on the school
admissions arrangements at least once every seven years. There are no proposed changes to the
admissions arrangements.

We are writing to notify you of the consultation regarding Coundon Court’s admissions arrangements for
2026/27. The consultation period will run for six weeks and will take place from Monday 16 December 2024
untii  Monday 27 January 2025. During this time, parents and other stakeholders
are invited to express their views and any concerns about the admission arrangements at Coundon Court.

In accordance with the DfE’s 2021 statutory School Admissions Code guidance, as a school we must
consult on our admission arrangements when changes are proposed, and at least once every 7 years.
There are no proposed changes to the admissions arrangements. The admission arrangements can be
view on the school’s website.

The school will also consult via the school’s newsletter, local schools, and Coventry Local Authority. During
this time, the Governing Committee welcomes comments on the proposed policy, all of which will be
carefully considered prior to the final submission of the policy. If you require a hard copy of the proposed
policy, please contact the school office.
Anyone wishing to respond to the consultation should contact the school by Monday 27 January 2025 in
writing, with ADMISSIONS POLICY CONSULTATION clearly stated as the subject / on the envelope to:

Coundon Court, Northbrook Road, Coventry, CV6 2AJ

Or by email: admin@coundoncourt.org

If you have any questions or require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C Heal

Principal
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